SANDHILLS PUBLIC SCHOOL ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION
The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) passed in 1987, requires all
public and private schools to inventory and inspect all buildings in each system for
asbestos containing material. (ACM)

Please be advised that these management plans are on file in the school’s administrative
offices and are open for public inspection during office hours. Complete copies of the
management plans are available to anyone who wishes to have one.

Each six months the school is required to have the ACM surveyed to determine if the.
asbestos material has deteriorated or been damaged in any way.

A listing of all the school district’s asbestos containing material is located in the
management plan and any action to remove or repair the asbestos is also listed in the
management plan, which is open to public inspection.

Sandhills Public Schools contact person is Anita Peterson, and may be reached at the

elementary center. Phone: 533-2204 _

SANDHILLS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL ANNUAL WATER NOTIFICATION
The Sandhills Elementary School is a Non-Transient, Non Community (NTNC) water
supply system that serves over 25 people per day. This requires that our elementary
center must employ a water operator of a grade IV or above, and must comply with all
regulations that are state mandated for a water supply system of this kind. The State of
Nebraska also has people in the field who keep a close watch on the individual water
providers, and who help the water operators perform as intended.

Anyone wishing to see water sample reports, emergency plan, source water assessment,
sanitary survey, operating manuals, or has any questions about the water at the
elementary may contact Anita Peterson. All water records are open for public viewing,
and may be seen during regular office hours. Please contact Anita at phone 533-2204.




